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I respectfully ask that the committee appose LD 2224. There is no need to change the 
"Yellow Flag Law". It needs to be enforced. It was not period. It is supposed to be 
hard to remove Constitutional rights, but we have those laws in place. They need to be
utilized. 
The background check piece of LD 2224 will do nothing to stop crime. Criminals 
overwhelmingly get there firearms through theft. The do not go through background 
checks. This only burdens law abiding citizens.


